From: Justin Archer

To: info@slocleanair.org

Subject: Oceano dunes

Date: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 5:19:44 PM
Hello,

My name is Justin Archer and I've been a resident of San Luis Obispo County for 16 years.
I've been visiting San Luis Obispo since 1984 when my grandparents moved up here. | am
writing this letter in support of keeping the dunes open! | don't go out to the dunes a lot nor do
I know many people who do. But | do not believe in the argument that is causing its closure.
There's no way proper test should be showing that OHV vehicles are causing a disturbance in
air quality due to sand. This will affect hundreds of thousands of people, for the unjustified
complaints of the few. For what it's worth, this is my letter of support to keep the dunes open.

Thank you
Justin Archer
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